
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the new website of the Lebanese University 

 

We are pleased to introduce this new digital space with a modern 
design that offers you a user-friendly experience with comprehensive 
information. 

The strategic plan developed prior to the launch of our new website 
took into account local and international standards for design, content, 
and interactive features, given the importance of the exposure of 
higher education institutions on the web and its impact on 
international quality assessment. 

Our new website reflects the image of the Lebanese University, its 
memory and contemporary issues, as well as the voice of its students, 
professors and employees. As such, the website sections and pages 
have been diversified to offer you content worthy of the achievements 
of this national institution that has enriched Lebanon and the world 
with its best graduates. 

With our re-launch, it is necessary to point out that some logistical and 
technical obstacles were encountered during the data filling process, 
particularly with the electricity supply shortage and its impact on the 
network and telecommunication sector. As a result, you will notice 
that some data is incomplete, a problem that we will remedy as soon 
as possible. 

Your opinion is valuable! Do not hesitate to give us your feedback or 
inform us of any problem you face during your browsing. 

To contact us, please send an e-mail to com.office@ul.edu.lb 
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